
Week At A Glance April 10, 2023 
 
Hi Denman Families, 
 
Welcome back! I hope you had a lovely Spring Break and Easter weekend. We are in for a busy 
last three months of school and the days are going to fly by! Please make sure you keep up on 
all the upcoming events by reading this weekly email. 
 
I have not been to the school over the break, but I do know we have a new stove and more of 
the garden project is complete. I am excited to see the changes and our lovely clean school. 
Thanks to Veronique who keeps it looking amazing every day! 
 
Yes! We will have soup and salad bar as usual on Thursday this week I am hoping to pick up 
some fresh ingredients locally and be inspired from there! It is always an amazing spread of 
delicious foods.  
 
We have our first special event coming up very soon. Next Friday, April 21st we have a guest 
author coming to visit the school sponsored by the Denman Writer’s Festival. Sara Cassidy is a 
writer and editor who has written several children’s books. Many of her books have been 
shortlisted for awards including the Governor General’s Literary Award and the Chocolate Lily 
Award. On Friday Sara will be speaking to students in each class and talking about her writing 
and how she gets inspired. In the evening from 6-7pm, in the library, we are hosting a reading 
from Sara and an open mic for students to share their writing with the school community. Make 
sure to mark it on your calendar as all students and families are invited to this great community 
event.   
 
Happy Spring! 
 
Yolanda Lehton, Vice-Principal 
 

Upcoming events: 

First day back is Tuesday April 11 

April 13, Thursday – Salad Bar 

April 17, Monday – K dental screening  

April 18, Tuesday – Kung Jaadee –Haida Cultural Presentation 1pm 

April 19, Wednesday – K hearing screening 

April 20, Thursday – Salad Bar 

April 21, Friday – Sara Cassidy Visit and evening event 6-7pm school library 


